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Medical Mission 

CALM conducted a medical mission at the Jolog Church of Christ. 108 inhabitants 
of Barangay Jolog were served by 28 volunteers and medical personnel. 
Approximately 30 children received a nutritious meal, listened to bible stories, and 
participated in singing and prayer. 

   

 

Hong Kong Visit 

Juanito Magbanua traveled to 
Hong Kong to preach at the 
Mongkok Church of Christ. The 
congregation is comprised 
mostly of Filipinos who are 
working in Hong Kong. They 
are reaching out to Chinese 
nationals to share the gospel. 
He was invited because they 
are hungry for the word of God 
but need good solid teaching 
and stronger leadership. 
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Nineteenth Panay Convention 

A convention of the Churches of Christ on Panay and Guimaris Islands was held 
at the Dala Church of Christ on March 28 – 31. Juanito and other church leaders 
planned the event. It included worship, preaching, workshops, and fellowship. 425 
people attended, with a very crowded venue and housing accommodations, they 
were blessed, nevertheless. At least six souls committed their lives to Christ and 
five were baptized during the convention. 

 

Pray for  

 Juanito, CALM Philippines, and the churches they serve. 

 The medical mission at Dawis in April. 

 The success of the Iloilo Bible Seminary and the teachers and students. 
They have finished their second semester; classes will resume in June. 

 A Vehicle for CALM to use for the ministry. 

 

How you can help 

 Tell your friends about CALM Philippines. 
 Visit us at our website and on our Facebook page. 
 Instructions on how to give to CALM can be found on 

calmphilippinesusa.net/Give.  You may give to a specific need or to general 
support of CALM’s work. 

 If you would like to have someone talk to your church or organization about 
CALM, please send us an email at calm.ph.usa@gmail.com.  


